
8. Invitation related to decision OEWG-11/13 on the Basel Convention 

Partnership Programme: Part II - Household waste partnership 

 

Decision: OEWG-11/13: Basel Convention Partnership Programme: Part II - Household waste partnership 

 

Background:  

By decision BC-13/14, the Conference of the Parties decided to establish a working group of the Household Waste 

Partnership to oversee organizational matters related to the implementation of the activities of the Partnership and 

adopted terms of reference for the Partnership. As of 31 March 2018, membership of the working group comprised 

of representatives of 52 Parties, one signatory, four intergovernmental organizations, 13 regional centers of the 

Basel and Stockholm Conventions, two industry associations, one municipality, 12 non-governmental organizations 

and two private-sector organizations. A consultancy company was contracted to develop the outline of an overall 

guidance document on the environmentally sound management of household waste, and the working group at its 

first meeting in Mauritius in May 2018, worked on that draft outline. The draft modules of the guidance on the 

environmentally sound management of household waste, as developed thus far, are set out in the annexes to 

document UNEP/CHW/OEWG.11/INF/33. 

Invitation: 

 Invitation Respondents Method of submission 
Deadline for 

submission 

(a) Parties and observers are 

invited to provide comments on 

the draft guidance on the 

environmentally sound 

management of household 

waste  

Parties and 

observers 

Please submit comments on the 

draft guidance on the 

environmentally sound 

management of household 

waste1 to the Secretariat contact 

point provided below. 

30 November 2018 

 

Secretariat contact point:  

Ms. Alexander Mangwiro (Email: alexander.mangwiro@brsmeas.org; Tel.: +41 22 917 8458) 

 

                                                      
1 Document UNEP/CHW/OEWG.11/33, Ibid. 


